I, Gerald Knorr have been advised that my Key West CRB Complaint No: 22-005 will be up for hearing on

fﬂ/\C ~ .‘2 Q y Q 0 2? at 5:00 p.m. in the Key West City Hall Commission Room. |
understaﬁd itis my reéponsibility to participate in this hearing in person or via telephone.

/ Z{ =~ April 22 ,2023

<

Contact: Thomas Pakenas
305 809-3887

crb@cityofkeywesy-fl.gov



